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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

Welcome back to school – I hope you all had an enjoyable half term break and are ready for a busy half term 

ahead! 

Today, we have been thinking about Remembrance Day and the importance of remembering all of those who 

have been involved in war. Thank you for the donations to the Royal British Legion.  

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. As part of this, I shall be talking to children in the school assembly about 

the NSPCC’s ‘Speak Out. Stay Safe.’ programme, which is designed for children aged 5-11 and aims to help 

them understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the signs of abuse. Children are taught to speak out 

if they are worried, either to a safe adult or to Childline. If you would like to know more about the ‘Speak 

out. Stay safe.’ programme visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout 

Next week, teachers are starting their extra tuition groups after school. These are for children who have been 

identified by teachers who would benefit from additional support.  

This week, we received our certificate from the Black Country Food Bank, in recognition of our donations 

from our Harvest assemblies. Our donations provided a total of 406 meals and 5 toiletry packs. This is 

fabulous – thank you for supporting such an important charity.  

Please can I remind parents/carers that children do not bring in pencil cases to school. We have all the 

necessary equipment and, therefore, children do not need to bring them in. Thank you.  

Please see the new date for the individual school photos that will take place soon! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Information 

  Dates for your Diary  

New date - School Photos 

Monday 20th November 

Monday 13th November – Anti-

Bullying Week  

Friday 17th November – Children in 

Need   

Thursday 14th December – 

Christmas Fayre  

Last Day of Autumn Term – 

Friday 22nd December at 2pm 

Monday 8th January 2024 – Staff 

INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 – Start of 

the Spring Term 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

– Half Term 

 

 

Clubs for the Autumn Term 

Monday 

KS1 LittleThink Club - £3 per session.  

Y5/6 Multi sports Club – Free.  

KS2 Karate Club - £1.50 per session. 

 

Wednesday                                                                         

KS2  Dance Club - £6 for the half term.                 

Yoga Club for Y2 & Y3 £1.50 per session.                             

KS2 LittleThink Club - £3 per session. 

Thursday                                                                                 

Yoga Club for Y4,Y5 &Y6 - £1.50 per session.  

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Water 

Air 

6,874 

Earth 

6,708 

Fire 

6,454 

Water 

6,620 

Children In Need – Come to 

school dressed SPOTacular!  

Friday 17th November 

Next week, children can come to school dressed in a 

spotty outfit, in exchange for £1 donation to Children 

in Need.  

We are also holding a Teddy Raffle, where children 

have the chance to win a teddy bear. Tickets will go on 

sale on from Monday. Tickets cost 50p each.  

 

Attendance 

Class RM – 96%                                    

Class RB – 94%                               

Class 1B – 94%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 91%                                           

Class 2L – 100%                                             

Class 3/4B – 99%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 96%                                          

Class 3/4F – 95%                                                

Class 5/6B – 96%                                        

Class 5/6K – 94%                                        

Class 5/6N – 94% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%   

 Well done to class 2L for 100% 

attendance this week.  
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